
St. Peter’s 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL  
  

 

Opening doors with learning, faith and care  FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER 2023 
 

 

WELCOME BACK 
We have had a very busy first week back in school, celebrating Bonfire 
night, Remembrance and Diwali through our exciting learning 
adventures; as well as beginning new topics in History, Science, D&T 
and more. Class teachers will be sharing the curriculum map for the 
half-term with you this week both on dojo and in paper format so that 
you know exactly what your child will be learning about this half-term 
and different ways in which you can help and support their learning at 
home. We thank you for your support in all our learning adventures 
and look forward to inviting you into school for our next open-door 
event to share in these with your children at the end of the term.  
 

ST. PETER’S REMEMBERS  
Thank you to all our children and families who 
have generously donated to the school’s British 
Legion Poppy Appeal. We have been blown 
away with the compassion and enthusiasm of 
our learners as we have explored the 
importance of remembrance within our worship 
time. On Thursday, in preparations for 
celebrations on Saturday and Sunday this week, 
each class have visited the war graves in St. 
Peter’s church yard to lay their 
poppy wreaths and our 
reverence continues with Year 5 
and 6 who will lead a service of 
remembrance on Tuesday 
morning  for Key Stage 2 learners 
and parents of those in Year 5/6 
who are able to join us. 
 
 

CRAZY HAIR DAY: FRIDAY 17th NOVEMBER  
Our amazing school councillors have organised 
a ‘Crazy Hair and Non-Uniform Day’ on Friday 
next week to raise money for the BBC Children 
in Need appeal. A suggested donation of £1 
can be made via the school’s unique children 
in need link (below) and prizes will be on offer 
for the craziest hair in each key stage on the 
day!   
 

CLICK HERE TO DONATE! 
 

Slow Cookers: We still have a number of slow cookers in school which 
are available free of charge to any families who could make use of 
them. Please ask at the office or request one here.    
Reception 2024 – School Admissions Now Open! Please click here to 
make your child’s application for Reception 2024! 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

* Please see individual letters for more 
information 

02.0  

10.11.23 Spirituality Day - Light 

 

14.11.23 Year 5/Year 6 Prayer Service 
Parents invited to join us in Church 

for 9.15am service of 

Remembrance.  
17. 

17.11.23 Children in Need: Crazy Hair 
Children invited to come to school 

in non-uniform with Crazy hair if 

they wish to.  
MAT  

21.11.23 Flu Immunisations in School 
 

24.11.23 Year 3 Social Action Project 

Presentation 

Year 3 parents invited to join us 

for 9.10am.  
 

28.11.23 PTFA Bags to School 

Collection 
 

01.12.23 Christmas Tree Decorating 

Day 
 

12.12.23 Reception and KS1 
Christmas Play @ 2pm 

 

13.12.23 Reception and KS1 
Christmas Play @ 10.45am 
and 4pm 

 

14.12.23 Flourish Christmas 

Adventure Morning 
 

19.12.23 KS2 Visit to the New Vic 

Theatre 
 

20.12.23 Reception and KS1 visit to 

National Forest Adventure 

Farm 
 

21.12.23 Christmas Dinner and 

Jumper Day 
 

 

Click here to view: 
2023-2024 School Term Dates 

Opening doors with learning, faith and care. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=11766
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yJsUsLaZAUi9k_-FL3Hbxj1tHJ8nlRZLhpDd9Y-ysBNUREdWMEJLNDJSMjM1VVhMMENDUjdCMjcwNy4u
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx
https://www.st-peters-hixon.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-2024-School-Term-Dates.pdf
https://www.st-peters-hixon.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-2024-School-Term-Dates.pdf

